
PUBLIC ACCURACY TEST FOR MAY 4, 2021 GENERAL ELECTION 
APRIL 6, 2021 

 
The Preliminary and Public Accuracy Test for the May 4, 2021 Election was held at 11:00  AM on 
Tuesday, April 6 at Allegan Township Hall, 3037 118th Avenue, Allegan, MI 49010 with Brande 
Gillies, Clerk of Allegan Township, Connie Rushmore, Deputy Clerk, and Megan Frank, Clerk of 
Monterey Township, present. 
 
ABSENT: None 
 
PUBLIC ACCURACY TEST: The Election Board conducted the Public Accuracy test with results 
proved satisfactory and members signed affidavits attesting that the tabulator was ready to be 
delivered to the precincts for the May 4 Election. 
 
ADJOURNMENT: The Accuracy Test was concluded and the meeting adjourned at 12:00 PM. 
 
 
 
Brande Gillies 
Allegan Township Clerk 


